
 
 
 
 
27 May 2022 
 
 
Dear families 
 
A very positive start to term at Dixon Fazakerley this week with uniform standards and general behaviour across the 
academy improving. Golden tickets have been flowing, students have been focused and learning has been positive 
in classrooms. We continue to climb our mountain to university or a real alternative together with determination, 
integrity and respect. 
  
Appreciations 

Friday marks our appreciations day and once again a number of students have been nominated for doing the right 
thing because it is the right thing to do. Please see below for our nominations this week which recognise those 
students who have repeatedly demonstrated the learning habits and behaviours required to be successful:  
https://www.dixonsfa.com/about/appreciations 
  
Student Data Forms 

As summer approaches we want to check our records in regards to the details we hold for students and families. 
Next week, your child will bring home a data collection sheet with all your contact information. Can I ask that you 
check this carefully to ensure the following correct information is captured: 

 Home address 

 3 x home contact numbers (1 of which should be a contact whom lives outside of the family home) 

 email address 

 medical needs including medication  

Please correct/replace any information we hold by writing the correct information on the form and ask your child to 
return this to their Learning Mentor in Morning Meeting by Friday 24 June.  

Sporting Success 

A bumper week for Dixons Fazakerley as our extra curricular offer saw students from DFA defeat St Edward’s College 
in the Year 7 cricket fixture. A superb bowling and batting performance saw our Class of 2026 enjoy a successful first 
outing in the Liverpool Cup. Furthermore, students from across the year groups represented the academy at the 
Liverpool City Athletics Championships at the Wavertree Athletics centre this week and were successful in both track 
and field events. Finally, our rowers continue to enjoy the unique opportunity our partnership with Warrington Youth 
Rowing Club gives them and are preparing for the upcoming regatta with real determination. A huge well done to all 
and a recognition that every student involved in the above conducted themselves with kindness and sportsmanship.  
 
As always, I hope everyone has an enjoyable weekend and I look forward to seeing students prompt and ready to 
learn at 8.30am on Monday.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Chris Wilson 
Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 

https://www.dixonsfa.com/about/appreciations

